November 16, 2016

"Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to improving the world, one child and one community at a time."

Program

Linda Ramsey and Bettye Giles Update on Community Needs Survey

Future Programs

Nov. 23. — No meeting

Nov. 30 — Vickie Hazlewood - Christmas Parade Update

Dec. 7 — Nelda Rachels, "Life Lessons from a Cornshuck Doll"

Dec. 14 — TBD

Dec. 21 — Christmas Party, FUMC Fellowship Hall

Club News



DYNAMIC TEAM LEADS UT MARTIN MEN'S BASKETBALL PROGRAM—Head Men's Basketball Coach Anthony Stewart (center, white shirt) introduced his coaching staff to Kiwanis Club members at last week's meeting. Coach Stewart shared excitement about the players on the 2016-17 team and said that these players were recruited not only for their talent but also for their potential to be good role models for children and all in the community. Pictured with Coach Stewart, are (from left) Greg Majchzak, graduate assistant; Jermaine Johnson, assistant coach; Alex Ireland, assistant coach; DeAndre Walker, assistant coach; and Ali Parvaz, director of basketball operations. Coach Stewart, who is beginning his first season as head coach after serving two years as associate head coach, said, "We have 15 home

Martin Kiwanis Calendar

Nov. 17 — K-Kids, Letters in Motion–John Sellars, 2:30, MES

Nov. 19 — Empty Bowls, Fine Arts Building, 11:00 – 1:00

Dec. 5 — Kiwanis Christmas Parade. Miracle on Lindell Street

Dec. 21 — Kiwanis Christmas Party — FUMC

Dec. 28 — No meeting Jan. 4 — No meeting.

November Birthdays

S.K. Airee	Nov. 12
DeAnna Chappell	Nov. 12
Evelyn Blythe	

games and 16 away games. Come out and watch these guys play." He added, "We are taking up Coach Johnson's phrase "Win the day," and our attitude is to finish each day strong." Coach Stewart also explained that the letters "ADU," which appear on some basketball gear, stand for the words "Aggressive," "Disciplined," and "Unselfish" and are part of the dynamic of this year's team.

Note: after narrowly falling to Ole Miss in Oxford, MS, on Friday by the score of 86 to 83, UT Martin recovered by beating University of Texas Rio Grande Valley at the Elam Center by the score of 88 to 80.



Clinton Smith installed officers at the Builders Club meeting last week. Installed were Porter Mantooth, president; Georgia Wilson, vice-president; Ellie Blackburn, secretary; and Landon Mays, treasurer. The club is sponsoring a "sock drive" to benefit St. Jude. Your contribution of socks or \$\$\$\$ can be given to Clinton.



Active Members

SK Airee Bill Austin Anita Bell Mary Elizabeth Bell Frank Black Evelyn Blythe Otha Britton David Brodrick Frances Bynum DeAnna Chappell Anna Clark Jim Clark Orrin Cowley Christy Dane Danelle Fabianich Ann Gathers Bettve Giles Vickie Hazlewood Harry Henderson Annie Iones Steve Lemond Iavne Parrish Roberta Peacock Keith Pettit Linda Ramsev Christie Ricketts Maddy Rosenbaum Clinton Smith David Spencer David Sudberry Jamie Summers Lana Westbrook Earl Wright

Club Mailing Address: P.O. Box 583 Martin, TN 38237